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Comments: I am writing in support of the Cordova Ranger District Guided Helicopter Skiing Project, particularly

the issuance of a permit to Points North Heli-Adventures ("PNH"). I personally know several members of the PHN

leadership team, and they are high-integrity team players who love the town of Cordova and the amazing

Chugach mountains. PNH has a proven track record of exemplary stewardship of USFS land; working with

stakeholders at all levels, including the USFS, the government in Cordova, local business owners, and local

community members; and bringing people from around the world to Cordova and allowing them to experience

some of the most beautiful and pristine federal land in a way that minimizes any environmental impact. Granting

a final permit to PNH will allow the company to continue contributing to the local community for years to come

while safeguarding the Chugach mountains.


